News

by NCR Staff

View Author Profile

Join the Conversation

Send your thoughts to Letters to the Editor. Learn more

May 28, 2020

Share on FacebookShare on TwitterEmail to a friendPrint

We returned to Facebook Live this week for a discussion about the 2020 election season. Executive editor Heidi Schlumpf interviews columnist Michael Sean Winters about the Catholic vote, the U.S. bishops' stance on national politics and what we might expect from the upcoming party conventions and a potential Democratic vice presidential pick. This conversation lasts about 25 minutes.

If you like what you see here, let us know! Leave us a comment or a direct message on Facebook — your feedback will help us plan future digital live events.

Advertisement

This story appears in the **Election 2020** feature series. <u>View the full series</u>.